Midlands Playtogether and Groups Concert
Royal Birmingham Conservatoire
Sunday 12th January 2025
Arrive at 2.00pm – the concert is from 2.30 – 4.30pm (approx.)

Dear parents and violinists,

You are invited to our annual Midlands Playtogether which will be at the 
Royal Birmingham Conservatoire, 200 Jennens Rd, Birmingham 
(car park sat nav B4 7AP) on Sunday 12th January 2025

Map and Directions - Royal Birmingham Conservatoire | Birmingham City University

There is a car park next to the RBC 
If you come by train, it is a fifteen minute walk from Birmingham New St station – walk past Moor St Station towards Millenium Point and RBC is on the right.

Arrive: 2.00pm (please do not arrive earlier as there is another event before us)
Concert starts: 2.30pm
End approx.: 4.30pm
Tickets: £7.00/ playing child or playing adult – all non-playing family and supporters are free – please bring lots of them!
Every child participant must have an adult responsible for them at the event.

Repertoire (from memory)
Book 1: Twinkle, Song of the Wind, Go Tell Aunt Rhody, Long, Long Ago, Allegro, Perpetual Motion, Andantino, Happy Farmer 
Book 2: Judas Mac, Hunter`s Chorus, Witches Dance, 
Book 3: G minor Gavotte, Humoresque Book 4: Seitz 1, Book 4/5: Bach Double 
Book 6: Rameau Gavotte, Book 7: Corelli Courante Book 8: Tambourin
There will also be additional pieces performed by groups presented by various teachers

Concert wear 
As directed by your teacher or smart casual

Interval
Refreshments will be available in the interval. The café will be open for drinks and food – please note we are not able to do `bring and share` at the Conservatoire as we have in previous years at other venues.

This is an exciting opportunity to play in the Bradshaw Hall at the Conservatoire – we look forward to seeing lots of musicians enjoying this lovely venue – please put it in your diary.

Best wishes
Heather Clemson and all the Midlands Suzuki Violin teachers

